Lelia Loomis

From: Annette LeFrancois

Sent: Tuesday, October 9, 2018 8:44 AM
To: Lelia Loomis

Cc: Rob Choate; Mike Dent

Subject: AFSC Commission Resignation

From: LINDY BeATIE N

Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 10:12 AM

To: Annette LeFrancois; Mike Dent; Rob Choate;

Subject: Re: Next Adult and Family Services Commission Meeting is Tuesday October 9th at the North San Juan Senior
Center at 1pm

Good Morning..

It is will regret that i must withdraw from the Adult and Family Service Commission. Other obligations
have come into play that do not make it possible for me to attend the meetings.

| wish you all the best in your work to bring help and information to our residents of Nevada County
who are in need of services.

Have a good week.

Lindy J. Beatie









